
 

Owatonna Christian School Open House 2023-2024 
 

K4 Open House 
 

Come and see the excellent K4 program at Owatonna Christian School. You will have the 
opportunity to observe current students in their classroom environment, talk with the 
teacher, and take a tour of OCS. The morning will start in the classroom. The class will go to 
recess at 10:00 and your child is welcome to join while the parents talk with the teacher 
about curriculum, the day’s structure, etc. At 10:30 you and your child will take a tour of the 
school with Mr. Flack, our administrator.  
 
When you arrive, please enter through door #5 on the back side of the building near the 
playground. 
 
We look forward to seeing you! 
 
If you have any questions, feel free to contact the school office or  
 
Mr. Benjamin Flack, Administrator 
bflack@owatonnachristianschool.org 
 
Mrs. Stacy Thompson, Administrative Assistant 
sthompson@owatonnachristianschool.org 
 
    

   
   

Facts About K4: 
 
The K4 class enrollment caps at 10. To reserve a seat for your child, an enrollment form 
must be submitted as well as the $75 new student enrollment fee.  
 

School begins at 8:15 and concludes at 12:00. 
 

Each student entering K4 will be required to complete screening with the teacher. You will 
be contacted when screening times are available.  

 

Where: 

 

Owatonna Christian School 
265 26th Street NE 
Owatonna MN 55060 

 
(507) 451-3495 

When: 

 

Tuesday, February 6th 
9:30-11:00 a.m. 

 

 

Who: 

 

2024-2025 prospective  
K4 students & their parents 

mailto:bflack@owatonnachristianschool.org
mailto:sthompson@owatonnachristianschool.org


 

Owatonna Christian School Open House 2023-2024 
 

Kindergarten Open House 
 

Come and see the excellent Kindergarten program at Owatonna Christian School. You will 
have the opportunity to observe current students in their classroom environment, talk with 
the teacher, and take a tour of OCS. The morning will start in the classroom. The class will 
go to recess at 10:00 and your child is welcome to join while the parents talk with the 
teacher about curriculum, the day’s structure, etc. At 10:30 you and your child will take a 
tour of the school with Mr. Flack, our administrator.  
 
When you arrive, please enter through door #5 on the back side of the building near the 
playground. 
 
We look forward to seeing you! 
 
If you have any questions, feel free to contact the school office or  
 
Mr. Benjamin Flack, Administrator 
bflack@owatonnachristianschool.org 
 
Mrs. Stacy Thompson, Administrative Assistant 
sthompson@owatonnachristianschool.org 
 
    

   
   

Facts About Kindergarten: 
 
School begins at 8:15 and concludes at 2:50. 
 
Each student entering Kindergarten will be required to complete screening with the 
teacher. You will be contacted when screening times are available.  

 

Where: 

 

Owatonna Christian School 
265 26th Street NE 
Owatonna MN 55060 

 
(507) 451-3495 

When: 

 

Thursday, February 8th 
9:30-11:00 a.m. 

 

 

Who: 

 

2024-2025 prospective  
Kindergarten students  

& their parents 

mailto:bflack@owatonnachristianschool.org
mailto:sthompson@owatonnachristianschool.org

